
EXPANSION 

MassDOT invites you to learn about the 

South Station Expansion Project 

Join us at the Seeping Session for the South Station 
Expansion project. The Environmental Notification For
(ENF) is now available. The ENF outlines the current 
scope and understanding of the South Station Expansio
project. 

Monday, April1 
from 4:oo pm to 6:oo pm 

One South Station 
2nd Floor (Atlantic Avenue Entrance) 

Boston, MA 

The purpose of this session is to give the public an 
opportunity to voice their ideas about what should be in
the scope of the environmental review. For more 
information about how to access and comment on the 
EN F document, please see the reverse side of this flyer. 

 

 

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities 
and those with limited English proficiency. Accessibility
accommodations and language services will be provide
free of charge, upon request, as available. Such services
include documents in alternate formats, translated 
documents, assistive listening devices, and interpreters 
(including American Sign Language). For more 
information or to request reasonable accommodations 
andjor language services please contact Kerri Chace at 
617-357-5772 x16 or kchace@ regi navi lla.com. 

For project information, please contact Kate Fichter at 
MassDOT's Office ofTransportation Planning at 
[857-368-8852, katherine.fichter@state.ma.us, 

or (TIY) 857-368-0655]. 
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The Environmental Notification Form is Now Available for Comment! 

The ENF can be obtained: 
• On the project website, www.massdot.state.ma.usjsouthstationexpansion 
• At the State Transportation Library 

1 o Park Plaza, 2nd Floor, Boston 
• At the Massachusetts State Library 

24 Beacon Street, State House, Room 341, Boston 
• By request- from Joe Grilli at HNTB (jgrilli@hntb.com or 617-532-2244) 

Comments on the South Station Expansion project may be submitted by mail, fax, or 
email until Aprilg, 2013 to the contact information below: 

Secretary Richard K. Sullivan, Jr. 
Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs 

MEPA Office 
Attn.: Holly Johnson, MEPA Analyst 

EEA# 15028 
100 Cambridge Street, Suite goo 

Boston, MA 02114 
Fax: 617-626-1181 

Email: Holly.S.Johnson@state.ma.us 

We encourage you to attend the Public Seeping Session on Monday, April1 and share 
your valuable ideas about the future of South Station. 
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